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KINDICA�E--

Congratulations! 

Dear Sarah Redfern Public School Preschool, 

We're so pleosed to inform you thot your centre has been recognised in this 

year's inaugural KindiCare Excellence Awards. 

Excellence in early childhood education and care is so important to our 

childrens' development and growth, and those centres that truly excel in the 

early learning services they provide should be celebrated! 

The KindiCare Excellence Award recognises your centre as one of less than 

10% of early childhood education and care centres that have received a 9.0 

or higher KindiCare Rating. 

Your KindiCore Rating is based on both community feedback from fomilies 

using your service as well as your centre's performance under the National 

Quality Framework from ACECQA. 

Congratulations, and here's to another great year of your centre and its 

educators delivering excellent early learning services to the community. 

Best Regards 

Benjamin Balk 

Founder and CEO 


